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(CPA) BC to attend the annual Lunar New Year dinner and auction which supports the CPA 
Award in Accounting at Camosun College.  Thank you to Lindsay Kearns and Mike Stubbing for 
representing the Board.  The Board of Governors’ ‘Award for Innovative College Partnerships – 
2024’ is coming up soon on March 6.  The recipient is Josai International University.  

2. President’s Report 
Lane Trotter, President, attended the 75th Indian Republic Day event in Vancouver on January 
26.  On January 29 he attended an on-line meeting with the Ministry and the PSI Presidents and 
Sector Associations regarding the IRCC cap on international student visas.  On January 31 Lane 
was interviewed by Al Ferraby of CFAX radio regarding the IRCC cap.  On January 31 he joined 
Kevin Hall, President of UVic and Bruce Williams, President of the Victoria Chamber of 
Commerce, for a Chamber Vodcast on co-op opportunities at Camosun and UVic. Lane was 
delighted to be joined by two former co-op students, one from Camosun and one from UVic, for 
the discussion.  On February 5 he met with the Presidents of the CCFA, CUPE 2081, BCGEU, and 
the Camosun College Student Society to give them an update on the IRCC cap.  On February 5, 
Lane attended a meeting hosted by the Victoria Chamber of Commerce with Consul General Jim 
de Hart.  Other attendees were local business and community leaders.   
 
Selena Robinson left the position of Minister of Post-Secondary Education and Future Skills and 
will be replaced by an Interim Minister, Brenda Bailey, who is currently Minister of Jobs, 
Economic Development, and Innovation.  

3. Foundation 
Jody Kitts, Director, Advancement & Alumni Engagement, reported the Foundation finished its 
fiscal year on December 31, 2023.  Advancement brought in just under $3.1 million.  30% went 
into the endowment, while 70% is for annual programs and awards. It will be disbursed to the 
college during 2024.  The Foundation now has four active committees that are meeting 
regularly.  Jeety Bhalla, Chair, and Jody met with a prospective new board member last week 
and will be meeting with another next week.  The strategy is to ensure diversity on the board, 
and succession planning for various skills and experience.   

4. Education Council  
Bijan Ahmadi, Education Council Chair, noted the minutes from the November 15, 2023, 
meeting were included in the agenda package.  Bijan went over the highlights of the December 
13, 2023, meeting, which included curriculum approval.  The Bachelor for Social Responsibility is 
currently with DQAB for review. Heather del Villano is the Interim Chair of the Integrated 
Curriculum Committee.  The Centre for Excellence in Teaching and Learning (CETL) provided an 
overview on leading practices in curriculum.  The January 17 meeting was cancelled due to the 
weather.   

5. Pacific Institute for Sport Education (PISE) 
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